
- 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School will be participating in a Christmas Card Recycling Challenge and we would like you to get 

involved.  

 

We are being challenged to collect, in the post-festive period, as many used Christmas cards as 

possible. Primary Schools and Secondary Schools across the country will each have their own 

challenge in operation but the rules will be the same. 

 

Pupils will need to post the cards into a special box, which will be located in school, this will then 

be weighed at the end of the challenge. The school with the heaviest weight in Christmas cards will 

win a prize and there will be a runner up as well as a third place.   

 

The school with the most weight of Christmas cards per pupil (total weight divided by number of 

pupils) will receive the following prizes:  

 

1st place - £150 Amazon Voucher  

2nd Place - £100 Amazon Voucher  

3rd Place - £50 Amazon Voucher 

 

 

 

 

The deadline for bringing cards in to post into the box is Monday 31st January 2019. 

 

We look forward to seeing how many cards Norwood can collect.  Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds       Mrs Fox 

Head Teacher 
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